
 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 21 - 2019 
 
       
 
 
Dredging Works – West Harbour, Invergordon 

 

Chart  – BA1889 

 
Mariners are advised that dredging operations will be taking place in the  West Harbour, 
Invergordon from Friday 29th November 2019 for approximately 4 weeks.  
 
The dredger, MV “Bardera Segundo”, will be operating in the West Harbour and its 
approaches between 06.00 and 22.00 and will be maintaining a listening watch on VHF 
channels 11 and 16.  
 
Dredge spoil will be dumped at the licenced SUTORS disposal site. 
 
The current fleet of berthing pontoons will also be removed as part of a programme of 
maintenance and inspection. 
  
The West Harbour will therefore be closed to all marine traffic from Monday 25th November 
for the duration of the dredge campaign.  
 
Further information will be available from Cromarty Firth Port Radio on VHF CH11 or 01349 
852308. 
 
 
      
Graham Grant 
Marine Support Manager 
 

Port Office  
Shore Road 
Invergordon 
IV18 0HD 
 
Date 25th October 2019 
 
 


